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“And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.
2 Timothy 2:2 

 April-June 2025
Dear Praying Friends,   
Financial Month
	 Every February is “Financial Month” in our church here in Gulu. Every week in the Sunday service, we discuss what 
the Bible teaches about finances. It is a good reminder each year of the value of tithing, saving, living on a budget, etc. 
Money can be a big source of marriage problems, even here in Gulu; so February is always a great month.
Missions Team
	 In April we were able to host a team from a church in Alabama. They were visiting several missionaries in their time 
here, and we were only able to be with them for about one day. During that time though, they were able to sing live on 
the radio. I don’t know how, but we were able to pack all 17 of them and a couple of others into the studio to sing. Then 
one of the men preached the simple plan of salvation on the radio, going right through the Romans Road. 
	 While he was preaching on the radio, the rest of the team paired off with people from our church to go out for door-
to-door soul winning. It was a great time, and we were able to talk to many people about Jesus. Although the group had 
to leave, the next Sunday we had around eight visitors that came to our church as a result of the soul winning.
Soul Winning Program
	 I have wrestled with how to conduct our weekly soul winning program here at our church. I have swung from doing 
it every week all the way over to not doing it at all. There was a season when I didn’t really want to go out soul winning. 
Each Saturday, I would simply grab a handful of tracts, and as soon as I had handed them all out, I would go directly 
back home as soon as I could. I am not the best soul winner, but I see it in the Bible and I know that God blesses our 
obedience. 
	 Right now we go out for soul winning every Saturday during the 12 Saturdays of each Bible College semester. Each 
Saturday morning, we meet at the church and pair up in teams. My main goal each Saturday morning is to simply find at 
least one person with whom I can sit down and open my Bible and go through the Roman’s Road with. This schedule of 
door-to-door soul winning has been really good for me.  
	 The next aspect that I want to add to our Saturday morning soul winning program is that of a neighborhood Bible 
club, where we would have prepared programs and Bible lessons. We would enter into a neighborhood, gather the kids, 
preach the gospel to them, and invite them to come to our Children’s Church. Please pray for us as we consider doing 
this on some Saturdays in the future.
Prayer Requests

•	 Sara will be making a 2-week trip back to America in May to attend Andrew’s college graduation. Please pray for all 
the details of this trip.

•	 Please keep praying for our other children as they finish their different years of school. 

•	 In May, I will be teaching our regular blocked institute class here then making a trip to Adjumani to help another 
missionary teach in his institute. Please pray for me as I teach.

Thanks for praying,

Nate and Sara Wright!


